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1. REPORT OF COMMISSIONER DAVID COLLINS – VARIATION 51 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Environmental Services Manager David Punselie, DDI 371 1527 

Corporate Plan Output:  City Plan Preparation 

 
 The purpose of this report is to present the report and recommendations of Commissioner David 

Collins who heard submissions on Variation 51 to the Christchurch City Proposed District Plan.  This 
variation proposed to introduced rules into the plan relating to the attachment of transmission lines to 
existing support structures, new support structures for transmission lines, and for bulky incidental 
equipment. 

 
 The Commissioner’s report is attached. 
 
 Recommendation: That the Council adopt the recommendations of Commissioner Collins as its 

decisions on Variation 51 to the Christchurch City Proposed District Plan 
 
 
CONSIDERED THIS 12TH DAY OF DECEMBER 2001 
 
 
 
 
 
 MAYOR 
 


